
[OFFICIAL]

Namdeb Donates a Vehicle to Brown Hyena Research Project

On the 25 March 2024,  Namdeb donated a previously-

used vehicle (4x4 double cab bakkie) to the Brown 

Hyena Research Project (BHRP). The donation which is 

aligned to Namdeb's purpose of Mining for Good, will 

contribute significantly to the enhancement of 

continuous monitoring endeavors in the Tsau //Khaeb 

(Sperrgebiet) National Park. The vehicle was received by 

Ms Marie Lemerle, a PhD student, BHRP. The donated 

vehicle replaces an older vehicle that was donated by 

Namdeb to the project in 2015. 

The donation which is aligned to Namdeb's purpose of 

Mining for Good, will contribute significantly to the 

enhancement of continuous monitoring endeavors in 

the Tsau //Khaeb (Sperrgebiet) National Park.

Namdeb Chief Operating Officer, Jurgen Jacob (2nd from right) handing 

over the vehicle keys to Ms Marie Lemerle (2nd from left) of the Brown 

Hyena Research Project. 

Witnessing the handover were, Pankratius Kondjamba, Namdeb 

Engineering Manager (extreme left) and Liezl Maritz from the 

Environmental section 
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